
February 3, 2023

Dear Cherry Chase Families,

We are very excited about the Lunar New Year Celebration taking place
tonight. We want to thank our parent volunteers who organized this
community event.

We also want to reach out to our Cherry Chase parents to consider volunteering at Cherry
Chase Elementary.  There are many ways to help and support our programs.

Walk-A-Thon Prep Roles: No prior experience is needed. Please reach out to Joy Goor at
WATA@cherrychasepta.org

"Handy" Volunteers: Fill out this form to offer your help: https://forms.gle/T2N4gZfzXaeaAyiT7.

PTA Board Positions: There are multiple PTA Board openings for the 2023-2024 school year.
Please get involved and join. Your time and support are invaluable in making Cherry Chase an
outstanding school. Please email pta-board@cherrychasepta.org if you are interested.

After-School Program Chairs:  PTA continues to expand the After-School Enrichment
program. We need program chairs to sustain the program and keep them running after school.
Please email anucherrychase@gmail.com if you are interested.

"The teaching profession contributes more to the future of our society than any other
single profession." John Wooden

ANNOUNCEMENTS

2023-2024 Registration and Enrollment

Registration for the 2023-24 school year started on February 1, 2023

1. Current TK students need to register for kindergarten in the 2023-24 school year. Please
follow the New Student Registration process here: https://www.sesd.org/Page/4932

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/K5gV7uq-rx_dMDpVATY6gA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlvqzpP4Q3AWh0dHBzOi8vcjIwLnJzNi5uZXQvdG4uanNwP2Y9MDAxcVozbzllSkNaOHUyaGljVlNINXNmQXVhNWM3Y3pGazZKbHhTd1NTVVd2bFV5T1dQQjNRUjhLZVpLSHUwSHg1QWRXbHFHR1lwTWRLNUhOUmpXMmlubzZWTEpDMlUxbEdkZEFNS19CUVg5UmQ0T0NaY1lycG4yOFNKeWJ3ZWt6TGV0eUNSSlBqanVVc0pzWFgtSHRjS2JfZlNaVVo4bDI5ciZjPUMtUF9XcnVVWU9kb2lNN1RwaklGdTZhRVViT3ZPOHlid3dRNExNcnVuMV9EVDlxWVJoZ20tUT09JmNoPVBtdENoN2ZwTjZUQkZCckZESk9vLVh2Yl9NS3NXQkxYcDhzeHdfakpzQWFYUTg1REhobTV3Zz09VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpj22l53WPKp4RWUhRkaWFuYS5rdW56ZUBzZXNkLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9lNk7GNwXaVe5pTvHm4RwQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlvqzpP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2VzZC5vcmcvUGFnZS80OTMyVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpj22l53WPKp4RWUhRkaWFuYS5rdW56ZUBzZXNkLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


2. Current kindergarten-4th grade students do not need to register for the 2023-24 school
year, and their registration will roll over to the next school year.

3. Current 5th-grade students do not need to register for Sunnyvale Middle School for the
2023-24 school year, and their registration will roll over to the next school year.

If you have questions about registration or enrollment, please get in touch with Jen Maylard at
jen.maylard@sesd.org.

Parent Education Night

We hosted our first Parent Education Night on January 25 at 6 pm in the Multipurpose room.
The first session's topic was "Inclusion and Inclusive Educational Practices." Unfortunately, we
only had four parents attend this session, and we thank them for attending.

We believe in the importance of addressing the topic of "Inclusion" in our community so
we will share this presentation at the next Coffee with the Principal scheduled on March
9, 2023, at 8:30 am in the Multipurpose room. We hope you can attend.

The Next Parent Educational Nights are on:

● March 14, 2023, 6 pm-7 pm-The presentation will focus on "Cultural
Awareness."

● April 11, 2023, 6 pm-7 pm-The presentation will focus on "Growth Mindset."

Food Services

All websites have been updated to include our new website for the school food menu.
https://www.sesd.org/domain/785.

IMPORTANT DATES:

February

3 Friday Flag-Ms. Chiu

Lunar New Year Celebration from 5 pm to 8:30 pm

7        12:45 pm Dismissal- Teacher Learning Day (TLD)

1:00 pm Family Garden Time

10 Tri 2 Assessment Window Closes

Friday Flag-Ms. Bence

15 District-Wide Equity Summit 8 am-2:30 pm

16 1:00 pm Earthquake and Fire Drill

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gjt7J9P-0DbLw9a2HwywhA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlvqzpP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2VzZC5vcmcvZG9tYWluLzc4NVcHc2Nob29sbUIKY9tped1jyqeEVlIUZGlhbmEua3VuemVAc2VzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


Board Meeting

SEA Executive Board

17 Friday Flag COM-Ms. Mosqueda

8:45 Garden Tea

20-24  Winter Recess-NO SCHOOL

Best Regards,

Gloria Marchant-Principal

Kristin Brett-Assistant Principal


